Decision with regards to teaching during module 1 2020 due to the Corona-pandemic

- Part-distance courses will be conducted online as previously.
- On campus courses will resume and be given on campus but will also be streamed online as an alternative. It will be possible, at any given time, to change to online studies.
- On campus courses may, in part or in whole, change to be an online course (for example if the teacher or lecturer is part of a risk-group). In these cases, information will be given within the space of the course.
- There is always the possibility to do distance exams. The course leader will address this issue at the beginning of the course.

The term upstart on the 31st of August will take place online, apart from the on campus Acourse students who will be meeting on campus.

Other activities during this module will be decided on individually; please keep updated by checking the website.

The Newman institute is adhering to recommendations from the authorities in all its activities in order to reduce the spread of the virus. Should stricter restrictions be enforced by authorities during module 1 of 2020, new decisions can be made with regards to courses and other activities. Notice of any new decisions will be given in the same manner as previously.

If you have any questions, please contact Director of Studies <u>Erik Åkerlund</u> at erik.akerlund@newman.se or 0709-429768.

Uppsala, 17th of June 2020, Philip Geister, rector